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Proposal: 
That the Governing Board receive information on the Fort Ord Base Reuse Plan Reassessment 

Scoping Report. 

Background: 
The Fort Ord Reuse Authority (FORA) is currently completing a reassessment of the Fort Ord Base 

Reuse Plan to be completed by January 1, 2013. With the recently constructed facilities at Marina and 
Seaside, and the planned public safety training facility in the Parker Flats area, the District is a key 
participant in the higher education component of the plan. 

The first phase of the reassessment process consists of preparation of a scoping report; the draft was 
released on August 15 and is available online at http://fora.org/BRPScopingReport.html . The purpose of the 
scoping report is to provide information on the status of reuse plan implementation, including a market 
assessment and a summary of initial public comments received in May and June on the current plan. Input 
from the community is being sought on the draft scoping report. Staff is reviewing the scoping report; 
comments to be submitted from the District will be shared with the Board at the September meeting. 

Budgetary Implications: 

None. 

INFORMATION: 	The Governing Board will receive information on the Fort Ord Base Reuse 
Plan Reassessment Scoping Report. 
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